
GJHS Senior Class Meeting Notes 
October 21, 2022 

 
 
 

Senior Class Important Information 
 We want to make sure all seniors are updated on all information, so we have the new senior  
  class website. 
 Go to georgejenkinshs.com and on the right-hand side under “Announcements,” click on “Class  
  of 2023 Senior Information.” 
 Ensure you know where to find all dates and times, announcements, and contact information  
  for events throughout the rest of the year. 
 
 
Privilege Cards 
 We need all seniors to begin purchasing their privilege cards, so we can begin our planning for  
  events.  Look on the website for additional information concerning the privilege cards. 
 You must have a privilege card to participate in senior events (breakfasts/lunches, Field Day,  
  Grad Bash, etc.) 
 
 
Panoramic Picture 
 All seniors will need to go to the link on the website to purchase the senior panoramic picture. 
 
 
Graduation Announcements / Caps and Gowns 
 The Herff Jones representative presented the items and prices for all seniors to order their  
  graduation regalia.  You can pick up a catalog that was handed out in Mr. Townley’s  
  room, Mrs. Iatarola’s office, or the front office (until they are all gone). 
 Please order as soon as possible to prevent any delays in receiving your items.  Remember that  
  deadlines were given and are in place for a reason…no one else can be responsible if  
  you do not order by the deadline that is given. 
 You can place your order via telephone (727-545-3288), via website (herffjonestamapabay.com), 
  or in person with the Herff Jones representatives (Thursday, October 27th and Friday,  
  October 28th at all lunches or at Parent Ordering Night on Thursday, October 27th 4-6pm  
  in the Cafeteria). 
 
 
 
 
 

**  See Mr. Townley (Room #1216) or Mrs. Iatarola (  ) with any questions.  
 


